DRAFT

Town South Estates Addition

2010 Annual Homeowners’ Meeting May 6th, 2010

The meeting was brought to order by Fran Steinert at 6:50pm. 

The minutes from the 2009 meeting were presented, corrected and a motion was made by Mike Heins to accept them. Motion passed.

Michelle Giorgi presented the treasurer’s report. Kurt Gieselman moved for its acceptance. Motion passed.

Old Business

The continuing issue of homeowner debris in several common ground ravines was presented. Consensus was that Michelle Giorgi should seek pricing for the possibility of the entire subdivision entering into a six- month contract for yard waste removal.

Fran announced that there were no liens on any homeowners at the present time.

Fran explained the current common area tree policy. In summary, only trees that are dead and pose a hazard will be removed.

New Business

Gert Fresenenburg nominated Mike Heins for the office of Secretary. Motion passed.

Dave Lekich moved for adjournment. Motion passed. The meeting adjourned at 7:45pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Mike Heins

TSEA Trustee

 Secretary

Note: The $350.00 assessment is due now. The check should be made out to TSEA and mailed or given to Michelle Giorgi. Her address is 4989 Deepwood Court and her number is 487-3172.  Payments should be made no later than June 2nd, 2010.
If you would like a copy of the treasurer’s report, have suggestions or would like to be periodically updated on subdivision news, please e-mail me at mikeheins@charter.net or write to me at 5554 Limerick Drive. 
